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2018 Daily Bible Reading Program will 

take us from Acts of the Apostles 

through Jude.  The daily program can 

be found on our monthly calendar (on 

website or printed and available at the 

church), or on the website page:  

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html   We will gain insight for 

growing in our faith as we learn from 

the first century church and messages 

that God has provided for Christians 

through the various letters. 

Feel free to ask any questions you have 

from the reading on Sundays or 

Wednesdays, or sending me an e-mail 

(pstlouis59@gmail.com) or calling.   

Sermons each week will be based on 

the previous weeks reading. 

 
2018 is already shaping up to be a year 

that will keep our prayer warriors 

busy!  Health issues, resource issues, 

relationship issues, transitions of 

responsibility, ministries of those 

we’ve sent out, our missions we 

support are just the start!    

God has faithfully answered prayers 

over the past few years.  This is 

evidenced by the active Senior Saints 

we have who are approaching their 

mid-90’s!  They continue to overcome 

the health challenges they face and 

are blessed with faithful family 

members who help them on a daily 

basis. 

Heart conditions, strokes, and legal 

issues have been overcome this past 

year, now it appears Satan is looking at 

attacking through other fronts.   We 

need to continue to pray diligently and 

let God work through people as He 

sees fit! 

 
2018 we will continue to gather and 

study God’s Word.  It will be 

interesting to see where we head next.  

During the past 3 years, we have gone 

through ALL the New Testament, and 

just finished a study of the Missionary 

Journeys and how Paul’s writings fit in.  

Considering our Wednesday Morning 

Study has covered the Old Testament 

Prophets, David’s Life, Job, Psalms and 

now Deuteronomy; we have covered 

the vast majority of God’s Word the 

past 3 years. 

   

We are learning how an experienced 

generation can help prepare a new 

generation for service.  Our study in 

Deuteronomy is providing insights in 

the challenge of leading others.  Joys 

of victories and frustrations with 

lessons that were not learned, are 

common experiences for the leader.   

We continue to spend time praying for 

others when we gather.  What a 

blessing to hear how God has 

answered prayer and/or receive 

insight in how to pray more specifically 

for the needs. 

  

Wednesday Night Teen Study is 

focusing on the Sunday morning 

message.   Application is being made 

to the situations that teens face daily.   

This study also allows closer personal 

oversight to their spiritual 

development. 

 

 
Teen Training—Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

Its difficult seeing young people 

grow up and move on with their 

lives.  Each time, it reminds us of 

the importance of taking 

advantage of the precious 

moments we have with them to 

prepare them for serving Jesus 

Christ.  Our teens have learned that 

they are NOT the Church of the 

FUTURE, but are a vital of part of 

the Church TODAY!  We are glad to 

be able to provide service 

opportunities that equip them for 

making a difference and 

developing skills that will help 

them through life. 
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